
Monday, December 2, 2019 
 
Dear Ohio Senators, 
 
As a citizen of Ohio and a parent of school age children, I ask that you OPPOSE SB121. 
 
This bill will not improve healthcare, socioeconomic, and food industry issues (i.e. obesity, 
pre-diabetes, access to nutritious foods, etc.) in our schools; it will only remove the public 
involvement, checks, and balances that are already in place that allow School Districts and parents 
to continue to decide and implement health standards. Please do not allow Special interests to have 
an open door to influencing health standards by removing the public and legislative body from the 
process.  
 
Parents are and will continue to be the most influential people in a child’s life and must maintain an 
active role in establishing health standards for their children.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Jessica M. McCormick 


